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GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA 
URBAN AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT: :MEGHALAYA :: SHILLONG 

•••••• 
No. OUA/0/170/2015/Pt/ 345 Dated Shillong, the 28th August 2025 

NOTICE 

The Urban Affairs Department, Government of Meghalaya, will be conducting a 

Hands-on Training Programme on the Online Building Permission System (OBPS) to provide 

Architects, Engineers, Town Planners, and Technical Firms with practical exposure to the 

system. 

The date, time, and venue of the programme will be notified separately. 

Interested participants are requested to register by filling out the Google Form 

available through the attached QR Code or through the link given below: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1 FAlpQLSewpOpFMqq_ Vlt_UwGIL6WDmPRdL 

7CAzwaBK_ZFo6bj9QqzJA/viewform?usp=sharing&ould=107277919838551559886 

Early registration is advised to secure participation. 

The Department solicits the cooperation and active participation of all stakeholders to 

ensure the success of this initiative. 

. 
Director, 

Urban Affairs 
Meghalaya, Shillong 

Memo no. DUA/D/170/2015/Pt/ 345-A Dated Shillong the 28th August, 2025 

Cop~to/. 
\1/' The Scientist-Ff Senior Director (IT), Head of Department (OBPS), NIC Meghalaya State Centre, 

Shillong with a request to kindly upload the Notice in the official website of the department. 

1:c:a, 
Urban Affairs 

Meghalaya, Shillong 
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